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We thank you all for your continued support and excitement for this wonderful program! Please subscribe to 

our Remembering Benzie YouTube page to watch past interviews recorded by our interns last year and click 

on notification settings to be notified as new videos are posted. 

 

To be notified of new videos posted, please subscribe to the Remembering Benzie YouTube page and set up 

your account for notifications. Stay tuned for updates in future newsletters and at 

www.benzonialibrary.org 

 
This project was made possible in part by the Institute of  

Museum and Library Services LG-27-19-0151-19.  

Currently our Remembering Benzie student interns are wrapping up their FINAL PROJECT! 

 

The Final Project highlights skills learned throughout the year. The edited piece, approximately 15 

minutes long, will include excerpts from interviews, photos, B roll (secondary footage spliced in), 

and in some cases, a narrative from the student. The student interns can be creative, making this 

Final Project a reflection of their individual work and personal experience with the Remembering 

Benzie Project. 

 

Final Projects will be uploaded to the Remembering Benzie YouTube channel in June. 

 

Students have shown impressive determination, perseverance and incredible work! It has not been 

an easy year, with many uncertainties and changes, but the students took all this in stride 

without difficulty. We are very proud to showcase their talents! 

 

Please continue to check in for information regarding an in-person event with the student interns, 

including last year's talented students! And as always, thank you for your support of this amazing 

program!  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC_pfIhLYWIouH1Vkj8MI9-Q?fbclid=IwAR0D7_jXGABSttm5vv5Y8DBdhj9OQv02HGG7cyfMY__SdTOhDdQde2ebDQ0
https://www.benzonialibrary.org/

